



2nd July 2021

Year 2 - A Pirate's Life for Me

Dear Parent/Carers,

The children in Year 2 are currently studying different areas of the world in Geography. In order to support their learning about Tobago, we would like the children to come into school on <u>Tuesday 6th July 2021</u> dressed in clothes they would wear in a hot country/ in the summer.

Please see examples below:

















In the event that the weather forecast predicts rain on Tuesday, the children will still need to have appropriate clothing with them but could perhaps bring some accessories with them (sunglasses, sunhat, beach bag etc.)

Thank you,

Year 2 Team